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Columbia University Irving Medical Center, in partnership with 
the New York City Department of Transportation, is building 
Haven Plaza, a pedestrian plaza for the enjoyment of our 
patients and the entire community.

WHAT’S HAPPENING? 
On Tuesday, May 28, 2019, the NYC DOT will begin resurfacing Haven 
Avenue between 169th Street and Fort Washington Avenue to create Haven 
Plaza. The street will be closed to through tra�c and on-street parking will 
be eliminated along the plaza. Vehicles traveling south on Haven Avenue will 
now terminate at 169th Street and may head east on 169th Street.

HOW WILL THIS AFFECT ME?
Patients traveling to and from appointments in the Allan Rosenfield Building 
and the Neurological Institute by car, taxi, ambulette, or other vehicle may be 
dropped o� or picked up at the area marked by the yellow square on the 
map. Parking is available at the NewYork-Presbyterian parking garage at 
West 165th Street and Fort Washington Avenue.

NEED HELP?
Tra�c representatives will be posted at the corner of Haven Avenue and 
169th Street to direct patients and drivers to the pickup/dropo� area.

WHERE CAN I FIND OUT MORE?
More information about Haven Plaza is available on the Columbia University 
Irving Medical Center website at cuimc.columbia.edu/haven-plaza.

Thank you for choosing Columbia University Irving Medical Center and the 
1,800 physicians of ColumbiaDoctors.
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